Jarvis Township Meeting July 16, 2024

Opening of the Town and Road & Bridge Meeting.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Allen Adomite.

The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken, Trustees Scott Wiesehan, Monica Hartlein. Nathan Hovater and Jason Helldoerfer
were in attendance. Also in attendance were Supervisor Allen Adomite, Road Commissioner Dale

Grapperhaus, Assessor Jessica Dudley, and Township Clerk Alan Dunstan.

Motion made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded by Jason Helldoerfer to accept the minutes of the June
Board Meeting. All voted yes on voice vote.

Motion made by Monica Hartlein and seconded by Scott Wiesehan to approve the claims for both the
Town and Road Funds. Roll call taken, all voting yes.

A letter from Troy Mayor asking for support from the Township for a REBUILD Downtown grant.
Supervisor Adomite will send a support letter.

Under Action Items:

A motion was made to approve Resolution 2024-06 — An Annual IMRF Participation of Elected Officials.
Nathan Hovatter made the motion with a second from Monica Hartlein. Voice vote taken, all voting yes.

A motion was made to approve the Compensation of Elected Officials for 2025-2029. Motion made by
Jason Helldoerfer and seconded by Monica Hartlein. Roll call taken, all voting yes.

Assessor Jessicca Dudley reported that Madison County has updated their computer system so the cost
to the Township will be going up. At this time she believes the Assessors Budget can handle the

increase.

Road Commissioner Dale Grapperhaus informed the board that that the road district will start the oiling
of roads on the last week of July.

Motion was made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded by Scott Wiesehan to adjourn the meeting. All
voted aye. The next meeting will be held on August 20, 2024.

Alan J. Dunstan, Jarvis Township Clerk



